
‘Shall We Talk’ Campus Tour 

(27 March 2025) 

 

‘Shall We Talk’ Campus Tour was held at the school’s covered playground on 27 March 2025 

(Thursday). Organized by the Department of Health, the programme aims to visit 50 local secondary 

schools to raise students’ awareness of mental health through a series of interactive and engaging 

activities. The event also helps students gain a better understanding of different emotions, fostering 

peer support and promoting a culture of listening and sharing on campus.  

 

 
Students strike a pose with emoji props and faces, taking home instant photo keepsakes 

 

 

 

 
Students learn about different emotions through engaging activities 



 
Students actively participate in the activity 

 

 

 

 
Students enjoy the gumball machine, leaving with delightful small gifts and uplifting positive notes 


